

All Faiths Children's Academy

Friday 12th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Minibeasts wriggle and crawl visitor

We are really pleased to let you know that we have arranged for a visitor to come to school on Monday 6th October 2025 from 9:15am-10:15am. They will be bringing some exciting minibeasts with them and will share their knowledge of them. It is a great opportunity for the children to get up close and personal with some minibeasts!

The cost of the visit is £5.17 per child (please be advised that if we do not have sufficient funds to cover the cost of the visitor, then we will have to cancel). Payments to be made via Arbor.

All children are required to complete the consent form and return to me by Friday 26th September 2025.

Kind regards,

Miss Swallow

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES

www.allfaithschildrrensacademy.org.uk

Educational Visitor on Monday 6th October 2025

Child's name:	.Year
	,
I consent to my child participating in the visit.	
I agree to pay the PRICE contribution via Arbor by Friday 26 th September 2025.	
I have spoken to my child about safe behaviour and following rules.	
I give permission for my child to hold minibeasts - if they want to.	
Should the need arise, I agree to the person in charge of the group giving consent, on my behalf, for an anaesthetic to be administered or for other urgent medical treatment to be given.	
Emergency contact name:	
Emergency contact telephone number:	
Any other information that would be helpful for us to know:	
Signed:	
Dated:	

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES

www.allfaithschildrrensacademy.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs K Jones

Chief Executive Officer: Mr S Gardner BA (Hons) MSc NPQH NLE

Gun Lane, Strood, Kent ME2 4UF **Tel**: 03333 602100 **E**: office@allfaithschildrensacademy.org.uk